SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE KILLDEER CITY COMMISSION
February 27th, 2024

Commission President Joel Spethman called the meeting to order at 4:00 P.M.  Commissioners present were Joe Hurt, Kelly Summerfield, Greg Nordsven, and Logan Wallace.  Dion Steinley and Christy Reems were also present.  

The Killdeer City Commission and New City Hall Building Committee discussed various items regarding the new city hall, including having the Killdeer Police Department in the new building, one story and two story pricing and concept requests, Police Department addition items, and parking space and concepts.  

Having no further business, Commissioner Hurt made a motion to adjourn.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:04 P.M.

Minutes are subject to review and revisions.
Joel Spethman, Commission President
Matt Oase, City Administrator


